
 

Contact Information 
Site Supervisor: Peter Nowland 
Email: civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Phone: 1300 883 699 

Bargara Groyne  
Maintenance Works 
Issue 1 – July 2025  
 

 
 
Bundaberg Regional Council will be undertaking 
maintenance works along Bargara groyne as 
highlighted in yellow on the map above.  
 
Work is planned to commence Monday 14 July 2025 
as daytime works. Weather permitting, work will be 
completed within 2 weeks.  
 
To ensure public safety, the area will remain closed 
until maintenance works have been completed.  
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience maintenance works can cause and 
thanks residents and road users in advance for their 
patience and co-operation.  

If you have concerns in relation to the works,  
contact Council’s Engineer on 1300 883 699  
or the Civil Works team at:  
civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au  
 
During the works, please direct any site  
enquiries to the Site Supervisor as per the  
contact information provided below. 
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